-\ AMERICAN Hars et e
W/ Kennel CLus

February 19, 2021

Terralea Collins

Dear Terralea:

Ths letter is to formally advise vou the Foundation Stock Service® (FSS&) Committee has determined
that your petition for the Volpino Italiano has met the minimum requirements for eligibilitv into the
Foundation Stock Service® recording program. This breed will be coded for mclusion m the Toy group.

We are in the process of setting up the Volpino Italiano in our database to accept recordings. This will
take from a few weeks up to a couple of months to complete (the timeline 1z dependent on the current
workload for our Programming Department). In order to move forward with FSS® recordings on thig
breed. we will require some information from vou on the approximate number of Volpino Italiano m the
United States that may be eligible for recording. There are a few options available to process these dogs.
and we will discuss those options upon receipt of this mformation.

One more item we would like vour assistance on are with gathering information for inclusion on our web
site. Once the Registration Department is prepared to take on recordings, the breed will be added to the
FSS® section of the AKC web site. A few of the items that we list on the web site and need to have you
fill in the holes on are:
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